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Response to Comment Set 36 
Email from The Breen Family dated March 11, 2004 

36-1 Thank you for providing your opinion. While undergrounding is not part of the project as 
proposed, the Commissioners will consider your comments when deciding to approve or deny 
SCE’s Permit to Construct the Viejo System Project. Please also refer to Appendix 8, which 
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC 
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